

March 4, 2024

Ron Miller Fleet Management Director, City of Laredo 1102 Bob Bullock Loop Laredo, TX 78043

Dear Ron,

I am writing regarding the purchase of 6 refuse trucks for the City of Laredo. There was some confusion here at McNeilus. We are not able to mount our Autoreach body on a Battle Motors chassis. At this time, we can only provide a ZR, zero radius body on a Battle Motors chassis.

You requested a McNeilus Autoreach body. We can and will work with Rush Peterbilt to provide you an Autoreach refuse body on a Peterbilt chassis. These would be the same as we have provided in years past.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Mike Tutt

Michael Tutt
McNeilus
South Texas Regional
Sales Manager
713-208-4137
mtutt@mcneilusco.com